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Submission
Is there anything else you'd like to tell us about this LTP?
Thank you for providing details regarding Proposal 1 and the challenges we face with the recent reversal 
of legislation concerning water services.
While I understand the need to address the $4.7 million shortfall for water services in 2024/25, I would like 
to bring to your attention my unique situation. I maintain my own water tanks, which provide me with the 
water I need, thereby reducing the strain on the municipal water services. Given this, I don't believe I should 
be subject to the proposed 5 percent increase in rates to cover the shortfall.
Instead, I propose that those of us who maintain our own water infrastructure be exempt from this 
increase. 
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